
R.J. Houle Visitor Center

Feasibility Study


A feasibility study was created 

to determine expansion and 

other opportunities for the Lake 

County R.J. Houle Visitor Center.  

The intent of the study was 

to help maintain a full service 

Visitor Information Center as a 

nonprofit entity to serve as a 

proactive tool to attract tourism 

development.  


The study focused on economic 

development and waterfront revitalization opportunities. 


In May of 2001, the feasibility study was distributed to Lake County 
Commissioners, and presented to the public for comments.  The study included 
recommendations for Visitor Center operation and management, potenti al 
sources of funding, and tourism market identification.  It includes trends for 
various groups of visitors (such as hunters, wildlife watchers, and kayakers) that 
local businesses could market themselves to, via expanded R.J. Houle Visitor 
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THE MISSION OF MINNESOTA’S LAKE SUPERIOR COASTAL PROGRAM IS TO PRESERVE, PROTECT, RESTORE AND ENHANCE COASTAL RESOURCES FOR 

RESENT AND FUTURE GENERATIONS. WE PROVIDE TECHNICAL AND FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR LOCAL COMMUNITIES TO BALANCE PROTECTION OF 

COASTAL RESOURCES WITH PROVIDING RESIDENTS AND VISITORS PLACES TO WORK, LIVE AND PLAY. 
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